
Hello, I’m a parent of an elementary school aged child and a toddler who has not received the full 

vaccination schedule set forth by CDC standards. I am not able to make the 2/28 hearing, but I wanted 

to voice my TOTAL support of this bill and reducing exemptions to medical-only for Oregon. I would 

hope this would only apply to highly communicable diseases/illnesses like MMR, TDAP, pertussis, etc.  

 

Bonnie 

 


